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IMPORTANT MESSAGE CONCERNING THE SAFETY OF YOUR CHILD 
 

As we come to the end of Road Safety Week 2019 we would ask all parents 

to remain considerate and vigilant when both parking and travelling, close to 

school and beyond. Following recent 'close calls' further concerns are being 
raised around the use of parking areas near to the Co-op and the risks that 

these are creating for your children part icularly at the start and end of the 
school day.  

 

PLEASE KEEP CHILDREN AND YOURSELVES SAFE BY PARKING CONSIDERATELY 
AND BEING AWARE OF DANGERS PRESENTED BY CARS AT ALL TIMES. 
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